
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD21B/0296

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 20/05/2021

Development:

Location :

Refurbishment works to existing dwelling involving: (a) demolition of a single storey structure, existing windows, 

roof and gable wall, part of the existing dwelling; (b) removal of two existing rooflights; (c) alteration to the 

existing main entrance door (d) new dormer window in the existing roof to the rear elevation; (e) new roof light 

in the existing roof to the front elevation; (f) construction of a new 2 storey extension with new windows to the 

front and rear elevations; (g) associated internal works and drainage; (h) associated external works; (i) and 

permission for retention of existing shed structure on the site.

2, Ballyroan Lodge, Dublin 16



IW Recommendation: Further Information Required

IW Observations:

Maria O'Dwyer

Thursday 24 June 2021

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water  

1.1  All works  are to comply  with the  Irish Water Standard Details & Code of Practice for Water 

Infrastructure 

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

2 Foul 

2.1  The applicant has shown the surface water run off from the proposed development to be 

connected into the foul water drainage network. This is not acceptable as foul and surface water 

drainage systems must be designed to discharge to separate pipe networks. The applicant is 

required to submit a revised surface and foul water drainage layout drawing for the proposed 

development clearly showing that the foul and surface water drainage systems are discharging to 

separate pipe networks.

If separation of surface water and foul water drainage systems is not feasible on the site and all 

alternatives have been considered, such as infiltration soakaway systems,, then the applicant is 

required to submit a Letter of agreement from Irish Water to the planning authority which clearly 

states that Irish Water are in agreement with the applicant’s proposal to connect surface water 

drainage from the proposed development into the existing foul water drainage network.

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate wastewater facilities.


